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Special Notice: 94/2023-24 19.12.2023

To Parent/Guardian,
Planting in School Campus

To promote planting in school campus, an organic planting workshop will be organized by the Community Youth
Club in Sham Shui Po on 27-1-2024. Parents would accompany the child since it is a parent-child activity. After the
workshop, students will practice planting in the school campus from February to April. Through planting, students
would learn how to grow organic fruits and vegetables. They will also build up patience, teamwork, as well as showing
respect to the nature. Your child/ward is selected to join the said activity. The information is as follows:

Date: 27-1-2024 (Saturday)

Time: 9:00am to 10:30 am

Venue: HOI PING CHAMBER OF COMMERCE PRIMARY SCHOOL (5 T EE2RK)

‘Address: 700, LAI CHI KOK ROAD, KOWLOON (fLEEZ A8 700 58)

Uniform: P.E. uniform

Maximum number of participating family: 4

Responsible teacher(s): Ms Chan Lok Ki

Please take note of the following points:

1. Parents who join the activity should accompany their child/ ward to meet Ms Chan Lok Ki at the gate of HOI
PING CHAMBER OF COMMERCE PRIMARY SCHOOL at 8:50am.

2. Students should wear P.E uniform during the workshop.

3. Commitment is the essential part of learning. Parents should encourage your children to participate in school
campus planting after the workshop.

4. Students should bring wet tissue for cleaning up their hands after touching the soil to maintain personal
hygiene.

5. Parents should escort their child home after the activity.

Please indicate your wish in the reply slip and return it to Ms Chan Lok Ki on or before 15.1.2024. For any enquiries,
please contact Ms Chan Lok Ki or Ms WONG Yuen-kwan at 2386 8049. Thank you for your attention.
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Reply Slip
Planting in School Campus

Special Notice: 94 /2023-24
Date:

To: Headmistress,
I have read the Special Notice No. 94/2023-24 dated 19.12.2023 and I fully understand its content.

[0 I wish my child to join this program.
[J  1do not wish my child to join this program.

*Remark: * Please tick the appropriate box



